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President' Gene Autry 
Managern Robert Garland 

June 1, 1953 

Dear Kermit; 

I checked our log for the morning of Monday 27th of April 

as reported in your letter and this is to verify that we did 

conduct a frequency check from 1:00 to 1:15 A.M. as you described. 

I was happy to hear that you were able to tune us in again 

with our new call letters and would like to wish you the best of 

DX. 

Yours truly, 

Don Peltz 
Chief Engineer 


